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Each year the Council develops a list of program priorities for which we seek federal legislative
support. The list may include a detailed project activity for Venice, such as a request for funding
for a capital project, or it may include broad-based support for programs such as beach
renourishment, environmental protection, restrictions on offshore drilling, mental health
programs for homeless, etc. Attached is a draft that contains the programs we have traditionally
endorsed. Please consider any new or past programs and priorities you would recommend for
inclusion in the fiscal 2021 legislative request from Venice.

In considering program requests, it is helpful to understand that most federal appropriations are
awarded to state agencies, with authority to redistribute the assets to county and local entities.
Direct project-level appropriations to local governments (formally known as earmarks) are less
common. However, if you conceive of an innovative program design that would warrant a direct
award we can certainly propose it to our legislative delegation. Please plan to discuss the
legislative priorities at the December 8 Council meeting. Thank you.
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